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May 10, 2010 
 
 
Dear James Sanders: 
 
On behalf of American Legion Post 86, we would like to thank you for your generous 
support and participation in our Cornelius Veterans Monument Charity Ride. Your 
commitment to helping our community raise money to pay tribute to our veterans is 
sincerely appreciated. 

The Charity Ride enjoyed great success, raising $4,500 and providing a great day for 35 
vehicles, 50 participants, and inexpensive community involvement and marketing 
opportunities for 45 local businesses. 

The purpose of the Veterans Monument is to show appreciation, and to pay tribute to 
those who served, or are presently serving our great nation in the defense of its 
freedoms.  The Veterans Monument will include the names of all veterans, living or 
deceased, who have served in the U.S. Armed Forces, received an honorable discharge, 
and lived in Cornelius at some point in their lives.  

Please consider joining us for the ground breaking ceremony, May 28th, 11:00, at the 
future site, adjoining the Cornelius Town Hall parking lot, at 21445 Catawba Avenue. 

Thanks again for your generous support of our efforts. 

Best wishes, 

 
John Washam, Commander 
American Legion Post 86 
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